
News from the Bobcat Den:

Dear Bobcat Families,

Thank you for being part of our Oak Ridge community! We want to
remind you of a few important parking lot foot traffic rules that help
keep our Bobcats safe.

Please remember to use the crosswalks when having your student cross
to the parking lot. It’s important for everyone’s safety!

For the car drop-off lane, kindly refrain from parking—this lane is
designed specifically for drop-off only. If you would like to park and walk
your student to the school, please use the designated parking areas
instead.

Additionally, please be mindful of the parking spaces marked for staff
only. These spaces are essential for our educators and service providers
who come and go throughout the day, and we appreciate your
understanding in keeping these areas available.

Thank you for your cooperation and for helping us create a safe
environment for all our students!

Oak Ridge Admin Team

Monday 9/23
Accepting Fun Run
Donations

Tuesday 9/24
Accepting Fun Run
Donations

Wednesday 9/25
Accepting Fun Run
Donations

Thursday 9/26
 Minimum Day Dismissal 1st -
6th grade @ 11:20 a.m. 

STEMbots

Accepting Fun Run
Donations

Friday 9/27
 Fall Photos

Accepting Fun Run
Donations

2nd Grade GATE Screening

Upcoming Events:
9/30 PTA Fun Run
10/1 - 10/3 PTA Book Fair
10/2 Census Attendance Day
10/2 TNT GATE Educational
Adventures
10/11 PTA Friday Fun Day
10/15 - 10/18 Sixth Grade
Science Camp
PTA Assoc. Mtg. 10:00 a.m.
CVUSD Board Mtg 6:00 p.m.

The Paw Print OAK RIDGE
ELEMENTARY 

Sep tem b e r  20,  2 0 24   

This Week’s Events
September 23rd-27th
This Week’s Events
September 23rd-27th

ISSUE #9

Principal  
Pa tr ic ia  V e ga-Jeter  

"Pounce into learning with Bobcat pride, where
 curiosity and knowledge collide!"



A Few Notes to
Remember

Please read through our Parent
Handbook there is important and
helpful information at your
fingertips. 
Reminders:

Check Out Student contact
must be 18 yrs. of age and must
show proof of ID. 
Band Instrument Drop Off may
be dropped off in office. Class will
not be interrupted, and student
will not be called to remind.
Student will need to check in the
office at their breaks. 
Information, please remember
to check the website, Paw Print
and Aeries Communications
regularly.

Thank you
for reading!










